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The theme for the month of March is “honesty”.

March is Nutrition month! Healthy eating looks different for everyone. However, it is always very important to start the day with a proper breakfast, even if you are in a hurry! While we are in the yellow phase of COVID -19, the breakfast items will be available in the Student Lounge starting at 8:10 a.m. 
If you would like to order a yearbook, all forms and money ($18) are due tomorrow! If you miss this deadline, there is a $5 late fee. 
This Wednesday, March 17th is St. Patrick’s Day! All staff and students are encouraged to wear green! 
There will be a Student Council meeting this Thursday morning during Foundations in the Lunch Room. All Student Leaders need to wear a mask and sit with their classmate. Each Student Leader also needs to bring a pencil and a sheet of loose-leaf.

This is a short week for students. There is NO school this Friday, March 19th. Friday is a Professional Learning Day for all staff and Report Card preparation.
All grade 8 students need to email Mrs. Muise a write-up for the yearbook. Your submission is due no later than Monday, March 22nd.   

Any student birthdays…

We are week 2 in the new duty schedule. 

Barnhill does their Best! Better Every Single Time.


